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                                                            District of Wells  

  

                                                                       NOTICE  

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

Re: Traffic Change and Improvements to Bowman Crescent 

   

District of Wells Council and Staff are asking for public input and comments for the 
proposed traffic changes to Bowman Crescent.  
  

Bowman Crescent continues to present challenges to First Responders, District staff and District 

contractors (such as snow removal contractors). Staff have received complaints and concerns 

over issues such as parking, speeding, snow clearing and emergency responder access.  

The proposed changes include: 

 

• The installation of “Change of Traffic”, “One-Way Street”, and “No parking” signs on Bowman 

Crescent. 

• That the traffic flow be directed to stay right (one-way only) (as you turn onto the Crescent you 

would then turn right heading down the lane, remaining right until you exit back onto Pooley 

Street). [First Responders and Snow Clearing Contractors will have the authority to travel in any 

direction they deem necessary on Bowman Crescent] 

• The installation of “kids playing” restricting speeds to 15km/hour in the lane (adjacent to Fred 

Wells Park), with 30km/h signage from the end of the lane back around to Pooley Street. 

• Installation of “No Parking” signage.  Implementing “No parking” throughout the entire lane 

above Pooley Street and on one side of Bowman Crescent. Anyone with a driveway will be 

requested to use their driveway for parking only.  

(Those residents who do not have driveways and no reasonable yard space to 
implement parking or install a parking space will be required to park on only one 
side of Bowman Crescent) 

• Widening of the lane access which exists between 2306 and 2314 Bowman Crescent to allow for 

First Responder and road maintenance access 

• Widening of the laneway above Fred Wells Park to allow for visitor parking. 

 

Please provide written input either by email (admin1@wells.ca) or via the side door drop box 
located the District Office at 4243 Sanders Avenue, Wells, B.C. on or before 12:00PM Thursday 
November 12th, 2020. 
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Donna Forseille  
Chief Administrative Officer  
District of Wells  
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